

Climate-Newsletter #3

Event "Climate Inventory" – Publication of the GHG balance, Support Botanical Garden, Assistance + Save the Date NachDenkstatt, FairTrade University

Dear interested people in climate,

Welcome to the 3rd newsletter that we are issuing as part of the climate protection project. In this newsletter we will report on the progress of the project and about news from the sustainability cosmos of the university at more or less regular intervals.

Registration open for the publication of the GHG balance sheet

As announced in the last issue, we will present the GHG balance of our university on February 24th, 2022, as part of the online event "Climate Inventory. Where does the university stand on the way to climate neutrality?". This will be followed (also digitally) by an open brainstorming session where you can actively contribute your ideas and suggestions for more climate protection.

You can register for the event starting today - either by sending an email to klima-schutz@uol.de or using the form on the website. We look forward to seeing you there!

Open position on climate protection in the botanical garden

A position for a scientific associate is currently open for the botanical garden at the Institute of Biology and Environmental Sciences. The position is about participation in the elaboration of the topics of climate protection and climate adaptation in teaching, research and public relations and to assist in their implementation. Cooperation with other departments and non-university organizations is explicitly desired.

NachDenkstatt 2022

NachDenkstatt is a student-organized conference that addresses future and sustainability issues.

Save the date: This year, NachDenkstatt will take place June 10-12.

In addition, you can currently support the group in a campaign of EWE, in which non-profit associations and initiatives can win financial support.

More info about the NachDenkstatt

Miscellaneous

The University of Oldenburg is now officially a FairTrade-University. On January 25, the university was awarded the certificate during a digital event.

More info on criteria

We are open for your suggestions and requests - feel free to contact to us!

It would be great if you forward this newsletter to your colleagues or recommend them to subscribe.



Have a good week! Best regards, Anna Krämer [she/her]

Climate Protection Manager COAST – Centre for Environment and Sustainability Ammerländer Heerstr. 114-118 26129 Oldenburg

https://uol.de/klimaschutz-nachhaltigkeit